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Times Table Rockstars -Great Launch!

Dear parents/carers,

We're thrilled to announce our upcoming event: Times Tables Rockstars Day! Get ready to unleash
your child's inner rockstar.

On Tuesday 5" November, we invite all children and staff to come to school dressed as their
favourite rockstar. Think glitter, sunglasses, outrageous outfits — the more outrageous, the better!
It's a day to let their inner rockstar shine.

From the 4*-8"" November we are encouraging all children in Y2-Y6 to log onto Times Tables
Rockstars and compete our school competition. As your child engages in fun and interactive times
tables activities online, they'll not only sharpen their mathematical skills but also contribute to their
own individual score and their class score. Reception and Y1 parents please encourage your little
ones to log in to Numbots to practise their number skills. It’s a fun way for them to build confidence
in maths while playing games.

The challenge is on! The class that rocks the hardest and earns the highest score will be crowned the
champions on Monday 11™" November during an exciting assembly. But that's not all — there will also
be individual certificates for outstanding performers in each year group and a best dressed rockstar
for each class.

We encourage you to support your child by ensuring they have access to Times Tables Rockstars/
Numbots at home and by cheering them on as they aim for greatness. Let's make this Times Tables
Rockstars Day, one to remember!

Many thanks,

Karolina Ubor
Maths Lead



